April 27th, 2020



Hello Tenants.

Another week begins the same as the past. Keeping safe and keeping distant remains the norm.

While keeping safe seems to be getting easier (hand sanitizer, wipes and soaps are no longer on back order) it’s keeping distant that has become a challenge. Many many of us are working from home. Some in houses with others, some with kids, some with roommates. It’s a challenge and there is a constant desire to just “get out”.

When living in larger buildings and shared areas, it’s important to respect those around you by keeping noise down to a minimum and when entering or leaving the building being conscious about the handles, railings and doors. Our staff are keeping up a very strong cleaning routine to help where we can, but we are all in this together.

While we’re still staying home, I thought I’d share a few Youtube videos I’ve found interesting lately. Maybe they interest you.


Neat Canadian Artist Collaboration: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=athd5_CW_z0&feature=youtu.be

Creative way to work out from the UK: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0UEarCoGLkg

Cute video of babies and puppies: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HdZ_UfnzvRQ


Have a great week everyone. Our office is open though we’re working remotely.

For those who are moving out this week, thank you for being an ARWebber Tenant and we wish you all the best in your future endeavours.



Thanks!

The AR Webber Team
